
 

26 February 2022 

 

Dear parents 

Official Library Opening – Thursday 3 March and World Book Day  Friday 4 March 

We have planned amazing events this week to celebrate World Book Day.   

I am sure your child/ren have already told you how much they are enjoying our new library.  It has been 

wonderful seeing them get so excited about reading.   

On Thursday one of our favourite writers Onjali Q Rauf (The Boy at the Back of the Class) has agreed to cut the 

ribbon and officially open our library.  She is travelling back from Norway so we have fingers crossed everything 

will go to plan.  She will open our library with the help of our School Parliament and Pupil Librarians.  Special 

guests have been invited including our new ELT Partnership Chief Executive Officer, Androulla Nicou. 

The following day on Friday we will be celebrating World Book Day.  Pupils have been asked to dress up as a 

character from the library book they are reading.  They will tell you all about it!  We have also arranged for Sita 

Brahmachari to visit.  She will lead two assemblies and will sign books during the day.   She has many books 

available to buy at local bookshops and online.  Some of her books which you might like to buy are: 

 

Corey’s Rock 

Swallow’s Kiss 

When Secrets set Sail 

Where the River runs Gold 

 

She will be doing workshops with Year 5 classes so we are asking for £1 (cash please) contribution towards the 

costs.  We are subsidising her visit by over 450 so contributions are greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

H. McGovern 

H McGovern 

Headteacher 

 


